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October 7, 1992

Jecretary of the

3. Nuclear Regulatory Commissiop
Attention: Dockating ar ' Service Branch
Wwashington, D.C. 2J535

Dear Sir:

The Radiologic Hcalth Branch of the California Department of Health Services
offers the following comments on Docket No. PRM-61-Z, regarding proposed
rujemaking on 10 CFR Part A1t

[f this petition is accepted, Class C waste will not be dropped off in
near-surface disposair sites, That means all the present low-level
radicactive waste (LLRW) sites /three) wi'l be unable to accept Class C
waste. The future sites,such as ward Valley in California, will also be
affected.

Probleas Created:

a. New LLRW disposal sites will have to be designed and developed.

b, There will be no Class C disposal sites during the interim,

c. Extended storage of Class C was_e will be hazardous and costly.

2., The petitioner cited *hat the original environeental 1mpact statement
(E1S) wr~ based on a 500 mrem/year dose to "inadvertent incruders”, and
with t, present change of NRC lim' s to the general public of 100
nrem/* - dose, this EIS should be re-evaluated.

Problems Created:

1. Supnlemental EIS, i.f required, would be costly.

b, Other E1S's based ou 500 mrem/vear dose have been done for other
projects., If this sets the precedence of requiring a retroactive
supplemental E1S, the same question could be ralsed for other
projectis.
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